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Excel 2013: The Missing Manual
Thoroughly revised and updated, MARKETING
STRATEGY, 6e continues with one primary goal:
to teach students to think and act like
marketers. Packed with cutting-edge coverage,
current examples, new cases, and photographs,
the sixth edition delivers a practical,
straightforward approach to analyzing,
planning, and implementing marketing
strategies--helping students learn to develop
a customer-oriented market strategy and
market plan. Students sharpen their
analytical and creative critical thinking
skills as they learn the key concepts and
tools of marketing strategy. Continuing in
the text's signature student-friendly style,
the sixth edition covers essential points
without getting bogged down in industry
jargon--all in a succinct 10 chapters.
Available with InfoTrac Student Collections
http://gocengage.com/infotrac. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.

Telematics and Computing
Harness new techniques that let you see what
is happening on your networks and take
decisive action without getting lost in a sea
of data.
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The Complete Idiot's Guide to Auto
Repair
The Pentagon's New Map was one of the most
talked-about books of the year - a
fundamental reexamination of war and peace in
the post-9/11 world that provided a
compelling vision of the future. Now, senior
advisor and military analyst Thomas P.M.
Barnett explores our possible long- and shortterm relations with such nations and regions
as Iran, Iraq, and the Middle East, China and
North Korea, Latin America and Africa, while
outlining the strategies to pursue, the
entities to create, and the pitfalls to
overcome. If his first book was "a compelling
framework for confronting twenty-first
century problems" (Business Week), Barnett's
new book is something more - a powerful road
map through a chaotic and uncertain world to
"a future worth creating."

Core Software Security
Forget about dot-bombs and other excesses of
the now lamented New Economy. Welcome instead
the global Internet, the strategic vehicle
that leading companies use to inform, market,
sell, and support their worldwide business
initiatives every minute of every day.In this
succinct but informative guide to doing
business in new markets, both international
and domestical multicultural, globalization
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strategist Don DePalma characterizes the
intersection of the Internet and global
markets as the "Eighth Continent," a virtual
landmass inhabited by almost a billion Web
consumers and business users around the
planet. DePalma combines his own experience
as a strategist, consultant, and analyst with
that of experts and practitioners at
companies that have successfully globalized
their operations.

Xtreme Honda B-Series Engines HP1552
A combination text and workbook in three
volumes. All areas of music theory are
covered in a concise and practical manner and
each level contains 28 lessons.

Abolishing Nuclear Weapons
Written by a specialist in interpreting
science for lay readers, this lively book
recounts the human story behind mathematics,
including the insights of such thinkers as
Euclid and Hippocrates. 1955 edition.

Auto Repair For Dummies
This monograph, part of a larger study of
ways to reduce collateral damage undertaken
for the U.S. Air Force, analyzes media and
public reactions to civilian casualty
incidents, whether these incidents affect
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media reporting or public support for
military operations, and, if so, how. It
analyzes case studies of incidents of
civilian deaths in the February 1991 bombing
of the Al Firdos bunker in the Gulf War, the
April and May 1999 attacks on the Djakovica
convoy and Chinese embassy during the war in
Kosovo, the June 2002 attack involving an
Afghan wedding party during operations in
Afghanistan, and the March 2003 incident
involving a large explosion in a crowded
Baghdad marketplace to describe and explain
how the U.S. and foreign media and publics
have responded. For each case study, the
study team examined press, public, and
leadership responses to these incidents and
found the following. First, while avoiding
civilian casualties is important to the
American public, it has realistic
expectations about the actual possibilities
for avoiding casualties. Second, the press
reports heavily on civilian casualty
incidents. Third, adversaries understand the
public?s sensitivities to civilian deaths and
have sought to exploit them. Fourth, during
armed conflict, the belief that the United
States and its allies are trying to avoid
casualties most affects support for U.S.
military operations, both at home and abroad.
Fifth, while strong majorities of Americans
typically give U.S. military and political
leaders the benefit of the doubt when
civilian casualty incidents occur, this does
not necessarily extend to foreign audiences.
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Sixth, when civilian casualty incidents
occur, it is at least as important to get the
story right as to get the story out. Finally,
attention to and concern about civilian
casualties both at home and abroad have
increased in recent years and may continue to
do so.

Cyberprotest
Adopting a multi-disciplinary approach and
using the case of the automotive industry as
a starting point this volume discusses how
industrial companies can remain competitive
in spite of the current economic downturn.

Planetary Defense
This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed
proceedings of the 8th International Congress
on Telematics and Computing, WITCOM 2019,
held in Merida, Mexico, in November 2019. The
31 full papers presented in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 78
submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections: GIS & climate change;
telematics & electronics; artificial
intelligence & machine learning; software
engineering & education; internet of things;
and informatics security.

Can I Taste It?
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In spite of all the assistance offered by
electronic control systems, the latest
generation of passenger car chassis still
relies on conventional chassis elements. With
a view towards driving dynamics, this book
examines these conventional elements and
their interaction with mechatronic systems.
First, it describes the fundamentals and
design of the chassis and goes on to examine
driving dynamics with a particularly
practical focus. This is followed by a
detailed description and explanation of the
modern components. A separate section is
devoted to the axles and processes for axle
development. With its revised illustrations
and several updates in the text and list of
references, this new edition already includes
a number of improvements over the first
edition.

Sustaining Industrial Competitiveness
After the Crisis
A challenging, innovative approach to a
delicate subject. It’s sure to benefit church
leaders and members of all ages who dream of
a “reinvented” church. —Publishers Weekly Has
your church been stolen out from under you? A
storm hits a small New England town late one
evening, but the pelting rain can’t keep a
small group of church members from gathering
to discuss issues that lately have been
brewing beneath the surface of their
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congregation. They could see their church was
changing. The choir had been replaced by a fl
ashy “praise band.” The youth no longer
dressed in their “Sunday best.” The beautiful
pipe organ sat unused. How will this group
overcome a deepening rift in their fellowship
and nourish the relationship between the
young and old? Can their church survive or
even thrive? Who Stole My Church? is a
fictional story that tells the all too real
tale of many church communities today. In
this book you can walk alongside an imaginary
community, led by real life pastor Gordon
MacDonald and his wife, Gail, and discover
how to meet the needs of all believers
without abandoning the dreams and desires of
any.

Marketing Strategy, Text and Cases
The book focuses on Aristide's political
career, emphasizing his strategizing,
compromising and dealing with the Clinton
administration. In his presentation of the
conflict, Girard carefully balances
Aristide's and Clinton's needs, and the
demands and moral positions the leaders make
against each other - the result is that each
leader and his constituency comes to life,
and their maneuverings and decisions become
engaging and meaningful. While Girard focuses
on the conflict itself and the foreign policy
dynamics at play between Haiti and the US, he
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also paints a compelling picture of
contemporary Haiti and delineates with great
clarity the tensions which led to recent
violence and the deposition of Aristide.

Blueprint for Action
RETAIL SECURITY AND LOSS PREVENTION is an
invaluable reference for both retail and
security professionals. Using step-by-step
plans, this book helps the reader design and
implement cost-effective loss control
programs. It details an easy-to-follow proven
process.

Misfortunes of War
Extensively class-tested, this textbook takes
an innovative approach to software testing:
it defines testing as the process of applying
a few well-defined, general-purpose test
criteria to a structure or model of the
software. It incorporates the latest
innovations in testing, including techniques
to test modern types of software such as OO,
web applications, and embedded software. The
book contains numerous examples throughout.
An instructor's solution manual, PowerPoint
slides, sample syllabi, additional examples
and updates, testing tools for students, and
example software programs in Java are
available on an extensive website.
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Clinton in Haiti
No man nor no woman could eat it like Nolan.
The way he twirled his tongue, and slurped,
sucked and hummed there was no people or
devices that could do what he'd done. He was
the highest paid male escort in the game,
with the most talent, highest skill level,
and the most seductive mentality. His only
problem was He's in love. The lady he wants
is in the same profession, and she doesn't
want to settle down anytime soon. A sizzling
must-read page-turner from National Award
Winning Bestselling and extremely decorated
author David Weaver. Guaranteed to drop your
jaws page by page! Read the sample and see
for yourself.

Introduction to Cryptography With
Coding Theory
" an engaging book that will empower readers
in both large and small software development
and engineering organizations to build
security into their products. Readers are
armed with firm solutions for the fight
against cyber threats." —Dr. Dena Haritos
Tsamitis. Carnegie Mellon University " a must
read for security specialists, software
developers and software engineers. should be
part of every security professional’s
library." —Dr. Larry Ponemon, Ponemon
Institute " the definitive how-to guide for
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software security professionals. Dr. Ransome,
Anmol Misra, and Brook Schoenfield deftly
outline the procedures and policies needed to
integrate real security into the software
development process. A must-have for anyone
on the front lines of the Cyber War " —Cedric
Leighton, Colonel, USAF (Ret.), Cedric
Leighton Associates "Dr. Ransome, Anmol
Misra, and Brook Schoenfield give you a magic
formula in this book - the methodology and
process to build security into the entire
software development life cycle so that the
software is secured at the source! " —Eric S.
Yuan, Zoom Video Communications There is much
publicity regarding network security, but the
real cyber Achilles’ heel is insecure
software. Millions of software
vulnerabilities create a cyber house of
cards, in which we conduct our digital lives.
In response, security people build ever more
elaborate cyber fortresses to protect this
vulnerable software. Despite their efforts,
cyber fortifications consistently fail to
protect our digital treasures. Why? The
security industry has failed to engage fully
with the creative, innovative people who
write software. Core Software Security
expounds developer-centric software security,
a holistic process to engage creativity for
security. As long as software is developed by
humans, it requires the human element to fix
it. Developer-centric security is not only
feasible but also cost effective and
operationally relevant. The methodology
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builds security into software development,
which lies at the heart of our cyber
infrastructure. Whatever development method
is employed, software must be secured at the
source. Book Highlights: Supplies a
practitioner's view of the SDL Considers
Agile as a security enabler Covers the
privacy elements in an SDL Outlines a
holistic business-savvy SDL framework that
includes people, process, and technology
Highlights the key success factors,
deliverables, and metrics for each phase of
the SDL Examines cost efficiencies, optimized
performance, and organizational structure of
a developer-centric software security program
and PSIRT Includes a chapter by noted
security architect Brook Schoenfield who
shares his insights and experiences in
applying the book’s SDL framework View the
authors' website at
http://www.androidinsecurity.com/

The Car Hacker's Handbook
Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd Edition
(9781119543619) was previously published as
Auto Repair For Dummies, 2nd Edition
(9780764599026). While this version features
a new Dummies cover and design, the content
is the same as the prior release and should
not be considered a new or updated product.
The top-selling auto repair guide--400,000
copies sold--now extensively reorganized and
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updated Forty-eight percent of U.S.
households perform at least some automobile
maintenance on their own, with women now
accounting for one third of this $34 billion
automotive do-it-yourself market. For new or
would-be do-it-yourself mechanics, this
illustrated how-to guide has long been a must
and now it's even better. A complete
reorganization now puts relevant repair and
maintenance information directly after each
automotive system overview, making it much
easier to find hands-on fix-it instructions.
Author Deanna Sclar has updated systems and
repair information throughout, eliminating
discussions of carburetors and adding
coverage of hybrid and alternative fuel
vehicles. She's also revised schedules for
tune-ups and oil changes, included driving
tips that can save on maintenance and repair
costs, and added new advice on
troubleshooting problems and determining when
to call in a professional mechanic. For
anyone who wants to save money on car repairs
and maintenance, this book is the place to
start. Deanna Sclar (Long Beach, CA), an
acclaimed auto repair expert and consumer
advocate, has contributed to the Los Angeles
Times and has been interviewed on the Today
show, NBC Nightly News, and other television
programs.

Vehicular Networking
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Book One of the Lone Star Cowboys Series
Logan Tanner shook the red dust of West Texas
off his boots at the age of eighteen and
hasn't looked back. Now he's faced with
having to protect his twelve year old
daughter Katie, and his sister Carol and her
friend Megan Flynn. It's nearly more than one
man can handle. Raised as a city girl, Megan
has a dream of a few acres, a few champion
Blue Heelers, and a small-town veterinary
practice. The only thing standing between her
and her dream is one stubborn, reluctant
cowboy with an overprotective streak as wide
as the West Texas prairie. But her stubborn
streak is a match for his any day. And she's
determined to prove it. Blame it on Texas is
a story of the power of love to overcome any
adversity, the strength of family and
friendship, and the joy that comes with being
part of something bigger than yourself.
Praise for Blame it on Texas: "Blame it on
Texas by Tori Scott was a great read, one
that I enjoyed immensely. I was subjected to
a lot of emotion as I read this novel, one I
am finding out that Tori Scott is quite adept
at dishing out to her readers. Toe-curling
sexiness together with a lot of heartwarming
characters with a hint of a secondary romance
to follow, Blame it on Texas is a novel I
would recommend for fans who love romances
that makes you feel like you are part of the
journey of the hero and heroine's way towards
happily ever after."--Maldivian Book Reviewer
(MBR) "The storyline is captivating and a
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real page-turner. I highly recommend this
book."--RJ Parker "I usually limit ebooks to
four stars for really really good. this one
was great. I love love love Tori's writing.
She sews a seamless quilt of love, conflict,
and satisfying resolution. I can't really
tell about the story without giving away some
of the twists and turns. Just think bucking
bronco going in multiple directions and
giving you the five star ride!!!
yippee!!"--Victoria Fredrix Be sure to read
Carol and Jake's story in Book Two, Blue Moon
Over Texas

Business Intelligence and Performance
Management
The Second Edition of Content Analysis: An
Introduction to Its Methodology is a
definitive sourcebook of the history and core
principles of content analysis as well as an
essential resource for present and future
studies. The book introduces readers to ways
of analyzing meaningful matter such as texts,
images, voices – that is, data whose physical
manifestations are secondary to the meanings
that a particular population of people brings
to them. Organized into three parts, the book
examines the conceptual and methodological
aspects of content analysis and also traces
several paths through content analysis
protocols. The author has completely revised
and updated the Second Edition, integrating
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new information on computer-aided text
analysis. The book also includes a practical
guide that incorporates experiences in
teaching and how to advise academic and
commercial researchers. In addition,
Krippendorff clarifies the epistemology and
logic of content analysis as well as the
methods for achieving its aims. Intended as a
textbook for advanced undergraduate and
graduate students across the social sciences,
Content Analysis, Second Edition will also be
a valuable resource for practitioners in a
variety of disciplines.

Mathematics in Ancient Greece
Learn about the basics and the future of
vehicular networking research with this
essential guide to in- and inter-vehicle
communication.

Chassis Handbook
This state-of-the-art survey offers a renewed
and refreshing focus on the progress in
evolutionary computation, in neural networks,
and in fuzzy systems. The book presents the
expertise and experiences of leading
researchers spanning a diverse spectrum of
computational intelligence in these areas.
The result is a balanced contribution to the
research area of computational intelligence
that should serve the community not only as a
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survey and a reference, but also as an
inspiration for the future advancement of the
state of the art of the field. The 13
selected chapters originate from lectures and
presentations given at the IEEE World
Congress on Computational Intelligence, WCCI
2012, held in Brisbane, Australia, in June
2012.

Content Analysis
Have you ever Fallen in love at first sight?
Gone to your first date with an empty wallet?
Been caught kissing your girl by her father?
Risked missing your IIT exam to meet her for
the last time? Aarav has. Aarav is a rich
brat who sleeps with every girl he is even
mildly attracted to. He transforms from a shy
teenager to an inconsiderate adult until an
important realization hits him. Discover the
pangs of his roller-coaster life as he
reveals his deepest secrets. Now a national
bestseller, A Half-baked Love Story is the
story of two very different individuals as
they come to terms with the pangs and
pleasures of first love while battling the
situations that life has placed them in. Let
the characters guide you through this
beautiful tale of love, loss and longing.

The Art of Woo
Planetary defense from near-Earth objects
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such as asteroids is a far more nuanced and
challenging topic than it might seem. Each
day, technology is making it easier to detect
asteroid impact threats in advance, but at
present, there is still no easy way to design
and implement any form of global defense.
This book examines how various asteroid
deflection methods can change global
political affairs. The authors believe that
the final policy for potential Earth impacts
should be based on practical engineering
solutions and innovative architectural
structures, while at the same time reflecting
the most recent political science
contributions in ethical security studies and
security cosmopolitanism. Their focus is not
limited to effective engineering solutions,
but rather extends to how such proposals
resonate in possible political structures of
the future. Planetary defense cannot be
achieved with technology alone; the chapters
in this volume highlight the issues that
arise when space science and technology
intersect with political science. This
complex interdisciplinary project not only
demands global participation and
collaboration, but also proposes the way we
can achieve it. The authors explore various
concepts of governance and their far-reaching
implications for planetary defense and vice
versa—how scientific progress in Solar System
observations and asteroid collision
engineering influence political science and
put pressure on the international legal
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framework. The text is intentionally written
for a diverse scholarly and diplomatic
audience in a style accessible to nonspecialists and practitioners and can be read
by those across diverse disciplinary
backgrounds.

Advances in Computational Intelligence
Cyberprotest is an exploration of
contemporary radical internet activism in
Britain. It investigates the context,
tensions and outcomes of environmentalists'
use of the internet. Examining a wide variety
of groups—from radical direct action
protesters to the political lobbying of
Friends of the Earth—it allows activists to
speak of their experiences, challenges and
innovations, providing a unique insight into
the workings of frontline activism. Internet
use in all levels of activism—from longrunning campaigns to short-term intense
tactics—is analysed in the quest to determine
the value of this much-hyped technology. The
book documents the negotiations and
achievements of environmentalists both in
dealing with the tensions of using
environmentally damaging technology and in
avoiding surveillance and counter-strategies.
It also examines how they use the internet in
a participatory manner, to aid mobilisation
and to add to their tactical repertoire. It
reflects upon the implications of these uses
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for political campaigning and identifies
emerging trends in the forms and processes of
the environmental movement. This book will
appeal to those interested in politics and
the environment or who have a concern for the
politics of the internet and activism.

Business Without Borders
Intended for machinery, mechanism, and device
designers; engineers, technicians; and
inventors and students, this fourth edition
includes a glossary of machine design and
kinematics terms; material on robotics; and
information on nanotechnology and mechanisms
applications.

The Spiralizer Cookbook 2.0
The Selling of 9/11 argues that the marketing
and commodification of the terrorist attacks
of September 11, 2001, reveal the
contradictory processes by which consumers in
the United States (and around the world) use,
communicate, and construct national identity
and their sense of national belonging through
cultural and symbolic goods. Contributors
illuminate these processes and make important
connections between myths of nation,
practices of mourning, theories of trauma,
and the politics of post-9/11 consumer
culture. Their essays take critical stock of
the role that consumer goods, media and press
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outlets, commercial advertising, marketers
and corporate public relations have played in
shaping cultural memory of a national
tragedy.

Introduction to Software Testing
A guide to what has been the #1 modified
import car for the street during the last
decade?the Honda engine. This book covers
some performance theory basics, then launches
into dyno-tested performance parts
combinations for each B-series engine. Topics
covered include: performance vs. economy; air
intakes, manifolds and throttle bodies;
tuning; turbocharging; supercharging; and
nitrous oxide.

Breakfast With Socrates
The world’s most popular spreadsheet program
is now more powerful than ever, but it’s also
more complex. That’s where this Missing
Manual comes in. With crystal-clear
explanations and hands-on examples, Excel
2013: The Missing Manual shows you how to
master Excel so you can easily track,
analyze, and chart your data. You’ll be using
new features like PowerPivot and Flash Fill
in no time. The important stuff you need to
know: Go from novice to ace. Learn how to
analyze your data, from writing your first
formula to charting your results. Illustrate
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trends. Discover the clearest way to present
your data using Excel’s new Quick Analysis
feature. Broaden your analysis. Use pivot
tables, slicers, and timelines to examine
your data from different perspectives. Import
data. Pull data from a variety of sources,
including website data feeds and corporate
databases. Work from the Web. Launch and
manage your workbooks on the road, using the
new Excel Web App. Share your worksheets.
Store Excel files on SkyDrive and collaborate
with colleagues on Facebook, Twitter, and
LinkedIn. Master the new data model. Use
PowerPivot to work with millions of rows of
data. Make calculations. Review financial
data, use math and scientific formulas, and
perform statistical analyses.

Practical Theory, Complete
What does it mean to be awake? What exactly
is therapeutic about retail therapy? And what
are you really working on when you're at your
desk, in the gym, or having dinner? From
getting ready in the morning, through heading
to work, going to a party, having sex and
falling back to sleep, Breakfast with
Socrates provides an hour-by-hour commentary
on what history's greatest philosophers have
said about the meaning behind everything we
do. A fascinating exploration of our daily
lives, Breakfast with Socrates also draws on
literature, art, politics and psychology to
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offer an informal introduction to the history
of ideas that will help anyone to think more
healthily. Breakfast will never be the same
again

Who Stole My Church
The Blood That Bonds
Volume IVB describes surgical approaches,
strategies, and management techniques for
specific tumors in their typical locations,
surgical outcomes and results, instruments,
and laboratory training. It covers also the
related disciplines neuroradiology and
neuroanesthesia. The last installment in this
well-known series.

Applied Security Visualization
Anyone with a computer has heard of viruses,
had to deal with several, and has been
struggling with spam, spyware, and disk
crashes. This book is intended as a starting
point for those familiar with basic concepts
of computers and computations and who would
like to extend their knowledge into the realm
of computer and network security. Its
comprehensive treatment of all the major
areas of computer security aims to give
readers a complete foundation in the field of
Computer Security. Exercises are given
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throughout the book and are intended to
strengthening the reader’s knowledge answers are also provided. Written in a
clear, easy to understand style, aimed
towards advanced undergraduates and nonexperts who want to know about the security
problems confronting them everyday. The
technical level of the book is low and
requires no mathematics, and only a basic
concept of computers and computations.
Foundations of Computer Security will be an
invaluable tool for students and
professionals alike.

Blame it on Texas
Explains that the selling of ideas is a
matter of encouraging others to share one's
beliefs in a guide for salespeople that
invites readers to self-assess their
persuasion personality and build on natural
strengths.

Retail Security and Loss Prevention
A comprehensive introduction to automotive
repair for novices presents a helpful selfdiagnosis guide organized for quick
troubleshooting, along with more than three
hundred illustrations, warranty information,
step-by-step instructions on how to conduct
routine maintenance, and an overview of each
automotive system and how it works. Original.
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20,000 first printing.

The Four
A concise guide to the popular cooking tool
that offers fun new options for fruits and
veggies—with over twenty creative recipes
included. The Spiralizer Cookbook 2.0 offers
a fresh approach to the innovative tool that
slices vegetables and fruits into noodles,
shoestrings, thin shreds, and waferlike
slices in seconds. This compact, photo-filled
guide to spiralizing includes everything you
need to know, from how to assemble your
Spiralizer to understanding its unique
blades, and over 20 inspiring recipes for
inspiring snacks, main dishes, desserts, and
more. Find easy-to-follow recipes for Apple
Pancakes; Baked Eggs with Zucchini; Shrimp
Spring Rolls with Peanut Sauce; Apple-Cabbage
Salad with Bacon & Candied Walnuts; Chicken
Pho with Daikon Radish Noodles; Fresh Parsnip
Pasta Primavera; Apple Galette; Curly Fries;
Cucumber Gimlet, and much more, all utilizing
the Spiralizer. With The Spiralizer Cookbook
2.0 you can create delicious, low carb meals,
full of fresh vegetables and fruits!

Microneurosurgery of CNS Tumors
In his highly provocative first book, Scott
Galloway pulls back the curtain on exactly
how Amazon, Apple, Facebook, and Google built
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their massive empires. While the media spins
tales about superior products and designs,
and the power of technological innovation,
Galloway exposes the truth: none of these
four are first movers technologically they've either copied, stolen, or acquired
their ideas. Readers will come away with
fresh, game -changing insights about what it
takes to win in today's economy. Print run
125,000.

Mechanisms and Mechanical Devices
Sourcebook, Fourth Edition
Modern cars are more computerized than ever.
Infotainment and navigation systems, Wi-Fi,
automatic software updates, and other
innovations aim to make driving more
convenient. But vehicle technologies haven’t
kept pace with today’s more hostile security
environment, leaving millions vulnerable to
attack. The Car Hacker’s Handbook will give
you a deeper understanding of the computer
systems and embedded software in modern
vehicles. It begins by examining
vulnerabilities and providing detailed
explanations of communications over the CAN
bus and between devices and systems. Then,
once you have an understanding of a vehicle’s
communication network, you’ll learn how to
intercept data and perform specific hacks to
track vehicles, unlock doors, glitch engines,
flood communication, and more. With a focus
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on low-cost, open source hacking tools such
as Metasploit, Wireshark, Kayak, can-utils,
and ChipWhisperer, The Car Hacker’s Handbook
will show you how to: –Build an accurate
threat model for your vehicle –Reverse
engineer the CAN bus to fake engine signals
–Exploit vulnerabilities in diagnostic and
data-logging systems –Hack the ECU and other
firmware and embedded systems –Feed exploits
through infotainment and vehicle-to-vehicle
communication systems –Override factory
settings with performance-tuning techniques
–Build physical and virtual test benches to
try out exploits safely If you’re curious
about automotive security and have the urge
to hack a two-ton computer, make The Car
Hacker’s Handbook your first stop.

Foundations of Computer Security
During the 21st century business environments
have become more complex and dynamic than
ever before. Companies operate in a world of
change influenced by globalisation, volatile
markets, legal changes and technical
progress. As a result, they have to handle
growing volumes of data and therefore require
fast storage, reliable data access,
intelligent retrieval of information and
automated decision-making mechanisms, all
provided at the highest level of service
quality. Successful enterprises are aware of
these challenges and efficiently respond to
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the dynamic environment in which their
business operates. Business Intelligence (BI)
and Performance Management (PM) offer
solutions to these challenges and provide
techniques to enable effective business
change. The important aspects of both topics
are discussed within this state-of-the-art
volume. It covers the strategic support,
business applications, methodologies and
technologies from the field, and explores the
benefits, issues and challenges of each.
Issues are analysed from many different
perspectives, ranging from strategic
management to data technologies, and the
different subjects are complimented and
illustrated by numerous examples of
industrial applications. Contributions are
authored by leading academics and
practitioners representing various
universities, research centres and companies
worldwide. Their experience covers multiple
disciplines and industries, including
finance, construction, logistics, and public
services, amongst others. Business
Intelligence and Performance Management is a
valuable source of reference for graduates
approaching MSc or PhD programs and for
professionals in industry researching in the
fields of BI and PM for industrial
application.

The Selling of 9/11
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Nuclear disarmament is firmly back on the
international agenda. But almost all current
thinking on the subject is focused on the
process of reducing the number of weapons
from thousands to hundreds. This rigorous
analysis examines the challenges that exist
to abolishing nuclear weapons completely, and
suggests what can be done now to start
overcoming them. The paper argues that the
difficulties of 'getting to zero' must not
preclude many steps being taken in that
direction. It thus begins by examining steps
that nuclear-armed states could take in
cooperation with others to move towards a
world in which the task of prohibiting
nuclear weapons could be realistically
envisaged. The remainder of the paper focuses
on the more distant prospect of prohibiting
nuclear weapons, beginning with the challenge
of verifying the transition from low numbers
to zero. It moves on to examine how the
civilian nuclear industry could be managed in
a nuclear-weapons-free world so as to prevent
rearmament. The paper then considers what
political-security conditions would be
required to make a nuclear-weapons ban
enforceable and explores how enforcement
might work in practice. Finally, it addresses
the latent capability to produce nuclear
weapons that would inevitably exist after
abolition, and asks whether this is a barrier
to disarmament, or whether it can be managed
to meet the security needs of a world newly
free of the bomb.
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A Half-baked Love Story
Two is Trapped. She’s hooked on heroin, held
as property, forced to sell her body to feed
the addiction. Time brings her ever closer to
what seems an inevitable death and Two waits,
uncaring, longing only for the next fix.
That’s when Theroen arrives, beckoning to his
Ferrari and grinning his inscrutable grin. He
is handsome. Confident. Eager to help lift
her out of the life that’s grinding her down.
The only problem? Theroen is a vampire. His
blood can cure her addiction, grant her
powers she has never had, change her forever
into something greater than she was. But when
he sinks his teeth into her neck, Theroen
also thrusts Two into a world of danger,
madness and despair. The powerful elder
Abraham will use her arrival to shatter the
uneasy peace that exists in his mansion,
bringing an end to the dark game he has been
playing for centuries.
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